
 

 

 

 

 

  21st March 2022 

Happy Easter! 

All children are invited to take part in our Easter Bonnet/Easter 

Model competition.         

Entries can be brought into school from Monday 28th March-. 

Weather dependant, we are hoping to have an Easter parade on the 

playground at 2.30pm on the following days for each Key Stage. 

Parents are invited to join us for this parade where each class will 

be able to show off their entries.  

There will be a prize for every child taking part and a winner will 

be chosen from each class.  

 

During the parade the Special Award Merits will be announced for 

each class for Golden Expectations, English Maths and Effort and 

Improvement.  

 

(EYFS) Nursery/Reception: Wednesday 6th April 2.30pm 

(KS1) Year 1 and 2: Thursday 7th April 2.30pm 

 (KS2) Year 3 and 4: Friday 8th April 2.30pm 

 

We look forward to seeing you there – here’s to an ‘Egg-cellent’ end 

of term!!  

 

 

 

Birches First School  
Believe, Grow, Succeed … 
…to be the best ‘me’ I can be. 

 


